Addendum #1
Date: April 13, 2018

Rockwood School District – RFP No. RFP0318DWBEV

District Beverage Vending Services

The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the above named project is amended as noted in this Addendum. This Addendum consists of questions and Rockwood School District’s responses.

1. Please provide clarification regarding page 8 under the Payment section, “Vendors must offer products in plastic recycling containers.” Is this RFP for only PET bottles and no longer to include cans? The only excluded recyclable material is glass, aluminum cans and plastic bottles are acceptable.
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